
Over the past week, 

we have been reflecting 

on what we are thankful 

for during this difficult 

time!



Please enjoy 

our gratitude 

journal!



Our Sisters of  Religious of  

Christian Education.

“We are grateful for the 

special time we spend 

together in the Chapel 

praying for those affected by 

the virus and for the 

frontline workers.” 



“We are also grateful for the generosity of  

people who look out for us and the support 

we’ve been given during this time.” Sisters of  

Religious of  Christian Education.



“I am grateful for the beauty of  

nature that surrounds us.” Mrs Gorby





“A Cheerful sight 

with amazing 

perfume.” 

Mrs Nolan



Ms Keane





“I’m grateful for my family” 

Ms Surlis





































































I’m grateful for the app TikTok as it’s kept 

me entertained during quarantine and it’s a 

really positive app and has helped me stay 
positive. 












